
SILIGURI COLLEGE OF COMMERCE

IMPORTANT NOTICE /DATED : 07-08-2015

It has been observed that a sizable number of students of 2nd Year and 3rd Year Classes are not attending
classes. They should attend classes regularly otherwise they will not get any benefit from the College and
will not send for University Examination.

(Dr. A. K. Mukhopadhyay)
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